DATE:

January 16, 2004

TO:

Senate Council

FROM:

Physical Facilities

SUBJECT:
911 Memorial
The Physical Facilities Committee discussed the misspelling on the 911 Memorial at its first meeting in November.  Several issues were raised--Who actually owns the Memorial?  How much would it cost to correct the mistake?  What options were available to the College?
At the second meeting we were told that the College now "owns" the Memorial, and it would cost $8,000 to correct the mistake.  It was determined that we could try to come up with several options to resolve this issue and take an email vote on the proposed options.  The option receiving the most votes would be the Committee's recommendation to the Senate.

The options voted on are listed below:


1.  
Keep the Memorial on campus "as is."


2.  
Remove the Memorial and have the spelling corrected at an estimated $8,000 cost to the college.


3.  
Remove the Memorial with no plans to fix the misspelling.


4. 
Turn the monument 180 degrees in its current location so that the misspelling faces the lawn away from the walkway.


5.  
We could move the monument to another location and position it against a wall or dense evergreen screen so that the face with the misspelling (and, coincidentally, name of the donor and chairperson) are not visible.  The visible side would be the image of the towers with the eagle head superimposed.  The side with the firemen would face the wall/foliage.

After more discussion and two votes, the results are as follows:

 Option  
  Results
1 1

2 4

3 3

4 0

5 1

The Physical Facilities Committee would like to make a motion to the Senate Council:  That the College has the 911 Memorial spelling corrected at an approximate cost of $8,000 to the College and returned to its present location.
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